
SHANNON HOON’S LAST SONG TO BE RELEASED

BLIND MELON are set to release the last track 
they recorded with Singer Shannon Hoon in the 
US next Spring. The song, an as-yet-unconfirmed 
cover, will appear on a compilation album entitled 
‘Schoolhouse Rock’, which will be released through 
Atlantic Records. ‘Schoolhouse Rock’ was an old US 
TV series, and the album will feature various bands 
performing songs from the show. Aside from Blind 
Melon, Primus, Mudhoney, Beck and Ween will also 
contribute. 

Shannon Hoon tragically died of a drug overdose on 
October 21, 1995. The band, whose self-titled debut 
album has now sold more than four million copies in 
the US, have yet to release any statement about their 
future plans. 


